

St Cecilia's Catholic Junior School

Green Lane, Tuebrook, Liverpool L13 7EA

Tel 0151 228 1760 Fax 0151 230 0232 E-mail - ceciliasj-ao@st-cecilias-jun.liverpool.sch.uk

Website stceciliasjuniorschool.co.uk

Headteacher Mrs P Agate

July 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

St Cecilia's Junior School teachers are looking forward to your children joining us in September.

Firstly, we hope you and your family are well during these difficult times. If you need help and support there is information available on our school website under the 'Parents' section.

We would like to assure you that we are making every effort to welcome you and your child to the junior school in a way that is safe for everyone. In the meantime, we have attached information on how you can help your child make the best possible start to school life in the juniors.

You will receive a transition booklet from Year 2 which will help you to talk about the move to the junior school. Help your child to complete their booklet. If you wish, you can then send a picture of your child's work to teacher@stceciliascis.co.uk

Mr Hughes and Miss McEvoy can then read and respond to your emails. The situation is ever changing and it is very difficult to predict what will happen. To keep up to date you should check the school website or visit the school Twitter page @StCeciliascis

We look forward to seeing you in September.

Mr Hughes/Miss McEvoy
YEAR 3 TEACHERS















Rooted in Gospel Values, St Cecilia's Catholic School Community lives together, learns together, loves together.

Your children can make a good start.

Read below what is the expected uniform for the junior school.

Boys Girls

Maroon jumpers Maroon cardigans or jumper

White shirt White shirt

Maroon/grey tie Maroon/grey tie

Grey / Black Trousers Grey Skirt / black tailored trousers

Black Shoes Black Shoes

Additionally, children are expected to carry their water bottle, homework, reading book and reading record to and from school, every day, in a school book bag (available from Unit Form on Muirhead Avenue, or Laser Schoolwear on West Derby Road), check local opening times.

Children should bring in their PE kit in a school gym bag (available from Unit Form or Laser Schoolwear for approximately £3) or other small gym bag on a Monday morning and they will be expected to leave their PE kit in school until Thursday.

Children are provided with the necessary stationary they need to complete their lessons.

No children should bring in their own stationary or pencil cases.













